
 

June  2019  

 

Product Discontinuation Notice (SNT100) 

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

We would like to inform you that our pipe shaft SNT100 products will be discontinued effective 

December 27th 2019.  

 

After the effective date, the discontinued product will no longer be in production. At the same time, 

there is a possibility that it could be possible to produce the pipe shaft by machining. Please contact 

NB for details.  

 

We appreciate your business and support and look forward to serving you in the future.  

 

Thank you   

 

Sincerely,  

 

Toru Yamazaki  

President, Nippon Bearing Co. Ltd  


